
 

 

 

 

 

 

10th February 2025 

Dear Families, 

It has been a busy, fun-filled week and we have nearly made it to half term!   

 

WINNER’S WEDNESDAY 

Well done to Potter Class and 

Presley Class who won the last 

pizza parties! We look forward 

to seeing other classes win the 

Pizza Party this next half-term! 

 
 

Cultural Calendar Celebrations 

The Early Years children loved welcoming their families to school for their Cultural celebration of the 

Lunar New Year. It was wonderful to see lots of families joining us for this event. We look forward to 

our next celebration.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

National History Museum 

The children in Year 3 enjoyed a fabulous time visiting the wonderful 

National History Museum. They enjoyed learning about volcanos and then 

hopping over to see the surreal dinosaur! It was lovely to hear how the 

community commented so highly on the behaviour of our children. Well done 

Year 3! 

 



 

 

Attendance 

We are really pleased with our weekly attendance 

percentages. Six classes exceed our target of 96% this 

last week.  

This coming week’s attendance is very important, with a 

5 day 100% attendance being rewarded with a MOVIE 

NIGHT on Monday 24th February 2025. We will notify you 

on the last day of this half-term, if your child has an 

invite. 

‘Are you a Mathlete?’ top 3 WINNERS! 

We are happy to announce the results of the first two rounds of the top 3 ‘Are you a Mathlete’ winner 

for the spring term so far! Well done to Attenborough Class who seem to be on a WINNING streak! We 

look forward to giving out the well-deserved certificates in assembly. We look forward to seeing who 

the WINNING class will be at the end of this half-term! The Head Boy/Girl team will then decide as to 

what the prize will be. 

 

Week 1st Place 2nd Place 3rd Place 

Week 3 

20/01 

Attenborough 
14,140 (avg 615) 

Gates 

9,943 (avg 331) 

Mozart 

6,449 (avg 280) 

Week 4  

27/01 

Attenborough 
15,955 (avg 694) 

Luther King 

9,976 (avg 384) 

Potter 

10,131 (avg 349) 

 

Le Chandeleur French themed day 

The children from Year 3 to 6 had a wonderful time celebrating Le Chandeleur. La Chandeleur is a 

celebration in France, which is celebrated on the 2nd February. It is also known as ‘Le Jour des Crêpes’ 

– a day of pancakes. The children enjoyed learning new cultural facts about this tradition. They 

enjoyed making crepes which went down a treat. The children also tried a French infused lunch. 

  

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Bull and Miss Akhtar 


